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Cambs Times - 31 December 2010 
 
THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT 
PROCEDURE) (ENGLAND) ORDER 2010 
 
NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 13 
 
Notice is hereby given that an application has been made to the Council for:- 
  
DEPARTURE FROM THE DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
 
F/YR10/0900/F  

 
Erection of a 4-bed 2-storey dwelling with integral garage, 
formation of a vehicular access involving demolition of part of 
existing wall, at  Land West Of Beechwood, 55 Dowgate 
Road, Leverington by Mrs M Parkinson. 

 

 
This proposed development does not accord with the provisions of the 
development plan in force in the area in which the land to which the 
application relates is situated. 
 
You can view the application, plans and other documents submitted and make 
comments about it on the Council’s website at www.fenland.gov.uk, via the Council’s 
‘PublicAccess’ service. 
 
Alternatively the application is available to view at any of our Fenland@Your Service 
shops during published opening hours. 
 
Comments should be submitted in writing or online by 14 January 2011 to 
Development Services, Fenland District Council, Fenland Hall, County Road, March, 
PE15 8NQ. Please be aware that any comments you do make will form part of the 
public record. 
 

31 December 2010 
 
 


